Town of Newington
Planning Board
Public Hearing Notice

The Newington Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, March 23, 2020
beginning at 6:00 PM in the deRochemont Room at the Town Hall, 205 Nimble Hill Road,
Newington NH to consider a Minor (two-lot) Subdivision for the Joseph C. Akerly
Revocable Trust of 2012 & Paula S. Akerly Revocable Trust of 2012, 325 Fox Point Road,
Tax Map 9 / Lot 2. A copy of the Subdivision Plan is available for inspection at the
Newington Town office.

Denis Hebert, Chair
Newington Planning Board




